
 

 

Club Management Focus 
 

The EBU's electronic newsletter Club Management Focus (previously 

Club Focus) is produced for those who are involved in the day-to-day 

running of affiliated bridge clubs. It is published three times a year and 

carries a mix of articles with items of news and useful information for 

Club Committee Members, TDs and Scorers.  

 

On publication, an emailed notification is sent out to all main club 

contacts that the latest issue is available with a request for the notification 

to be forwarded to anyone else who might be interested. 

 

This is your newsletter, so please tell us what issues you would like us to 

cover. We would like to hear your success stories, too, so that we can 

share best practice with our community of EBU affiliated clubs. Please 

email the editors Matt Betts and Andrew Urbanski with any contributions 

or if you would like to be put on the mailing list for notifications of 

publication: clubfocus@ebu.co.uk 

 

 Current and past issues of Club Management Focus 
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